
Alliance for the Bay
On behalf of the residents of the City of Annapolis, we are pleased to confer upon you 
this City Council Citation in celebration of 50 years of successful advocacy and action 
to bring together communities, companies, and conservationists to restore the lands 
and waters of the Chesapeake Bay. Since August 14, 1971, when you were known as 
the “Citizens Program for the Chesapeake,” you have worked toward a vision for clean 
streams and rivers flowing through resilient landscapes, cared for by the people who 
live, work and play in the Chesapeake Bay watershed. We couldn’t be more proud 
that since 2009, you have been our neighbor right here in Eastport! We congratulate 
you on this milestone “half-century” achievement and wish you many more years of 
continued success. 

Given Under Our Hands and the Great Seal of the City of Annapolis this 
13th day of September, 2021.


